Phase 4 Pump install - The Board is in negotiations to permanently install phase 4 pump as endorsed by 74.2% survey respondents.  The proposed plan is to have a water break installed about 100 feet long installed on the west side of the dock to create a bay for the boat dock.  This will protect the dock from wind from the west.  Using the weather system stats, 70% of the wind comes from the west, NW, & N, 20% from the East, 10% from the south and SE so this will water break will be a big improvement.  Cost or dates have not yet been determined.

Irrigation – Based on the survey results, the Board is having a formal quote for irrigation installation for the 3 remaining parks and lakefront from the houses to the berm, there will also be an optional quote for the beach to the berm.

Boat launch repair & expansion – The current contractor that has worked on the 2nd boat launch will not be returning and as such the Board is looking for a new contractor to complete the project.  If you are interested or know of someone, please have them contact myself, jon.hodal@huskyenergy.ca
4 Year building commitments – We are in the final stages of the developer transferring land to the condo corporation.  Once this is complete we plan to enforce the 4 year building commitments.  If you are in this situation, please have your building plans submitted to the Board.

Water treatment plan repair – The scheduled repair for last fall has been postponed to seek more economical options.  We are looking for early spring when the ice is off the lake.  During the proposed 3 day shut down, there will be NO WATER TO YOUR UNIT.  Ample notice will be posted on the website as well as an email to unit owners when a date has been set.  There will be limited water supplied for full time residents and for other critical needs.

Water Meters – Water meters will once again be read  March 18th  weekend for information only.  We have purchased an addition 100 water meters for houses not yet built.

Garbage Containers – No further action here.  We are still looking for more economical options.

By-Law Survey – The first draft has been completed.  More information to be posted later.

AGM Date – The target date is still early May.  More information to come                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

